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BY E-MAIL 
February 13, 2009 
 
Ms. Susan Frank 
Vice-President and Chief Regulatory Officer 
Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro One Networks Inc.  
8

th 
Floor, South Tower  

Toronto ON  M5G 2P5  
 

 
Dear Ms. Frank:  
 
Re:  Hydro One Networks Inc. – 2009 and 2010 Electricity Transmission Rates 

Application EB-2008-0272 – Confidential Filing of Response to Board staff 
Interrogatories I-1-63 and I-1-64Load Customer Economic Evaluations 

 
The Board has reviewed Hydro One’s request dated January 29, 2009, for confidential 
treatment of the information contained in customer economic evaluations.  The Board 
will grant this request on an interim basis.  Any party wishing to view this information 
should contact Lillian Ing of the Board Secretary’s Office at 416-440-7621 or 
lillian.ing@oeb.gov.on.ca to make arrangements for executing the Board’s undertaking. 
 
Any party wishing to make submissions on the Hydro One request for confidential 
treatment of the interrogatory responses shall file such comments with the Board by 
February 18, 2009.  If Hydro One wishes to file a response to any submissions, it shall 
do so by February 24, 2009. 
 
The Board notes that Hydro One will provide a copy of the proposed confidential filing to 
intervenors who sign the Board’s confidential undertaking form.  The Board agrees with 
this approach. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c. Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 D.H. Rogers, Rogers Partners LLP 
 All Intervenors EB-2008-0272 
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